April 17, 2014

TO: Dr. Denean Adams, Superintendent

Harvey School District 152

School Board District152

RE: Request for Summer Employment

My name is Nathaniel Whittington; I am a full time student at Northern Illinois University in DeKalb, Illinois. I have been a resident of Harvey Illinois, since birth, and a product of district 152 and 205.

I am currently seeking summer student employment to assist with my educational fund for the school year 2014-2015. I consider myself a team player and a hard worker and I am willing to assist in whatever area is needed.

References can be supplied upon demand, and I am willing to submit to any background testing that is required. I am available for work after May 6, (that is finals week, at NIU), but you may contact me any time prior for information you need at 708-724-8771, and my email is whittinn@gmail.com.

Thank you for your consideration.

Nathaniel Whittington